
From: Sweeney, Amy
To: Wood, Natalie (CONTR)
Cc: Nussdorf, Benjamin
Subject: FW: Golden Pass LNG Terminal LLC, Docket No. FE12-88-LNG
Date: Tuesday, April 28, 2020 11:43:50 AM

Natalie – could you docket this email in 12-88-LNG?  It can be filed as a request for clarification from
Golden Pass LNG Terminal.
 
Thanks,
Amy
 
 

From: Kevin Sweeney [mailto:KSweeney@kmsenergylaw.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 28, 2020 9:43 AM
To: Sweeney, Amy <amy.sweeney@hq.doe.gov>
Cc: 'Blaine Yamagata' <Blaine.Yamagata@gpterminal.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Golden Pass LNG Terminal LLC, Docket No. FE12-88-LNG
 
Amy:
 
I received your voicemail following our telephone conversation yesterday.  My proposed clarifying
edit to Ordering Paragraph (A) in Order No. 3147-B/3978-C (3/24/20) is set forth below.  It borrows
from the wording of Order No. 3147, as follows:
 
“Golden Pass LNG Terminal LLC (GPLNG) is authorized to export domestically produced LNG by
vessel from the Golden Pass Terminal in Sabine Pass, Texas, in a volume equivalent to 740 Bcf per
year of natural gas for a 25-year term beginning on the earlier of (i) the date of first export or (ii)
commencing on September 30, 2025. GPLNG is authorized to export the LNG on its own behalf and
as agent for other entities who hold title to the natural gas, pursuant to one or more long-term
contracts (a contract greater than two years).”
 
This revision is intended to clarify that Golden Pass LNG’s exports to FTA countries can commence
before 9/30/25.  The clarification is consistent with the structure of the authorization term as stated
in Order No. 3147.
 
Regards,
 
Kevin
 
Kevin M. Sweeney
Law Office of Kevin M. Sweeney
1625 K Street, NW, Suite 1100
Washington, DC 20006
202.609.7709 (office)
703.795.1813 (mobile)
ksweeney@kmsenergylaw.com
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